
   

Law Office of Avi S. Rocklin, LLC 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

1437 N. DENVER AVENUE, #330 

LOVELAND, CO 80538 

PHONE: (970) 419-8226 EMAIL: AVI@ROCKLINLAW.COM 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Council Members 

FROM: Law Office of Avi S. Rocklin, LLC 

 

DATE: October 5, 2021  

 

RE:       Waste Collection Ordinance  

 

 

Attached for consideration are revised waste collection regulations.  Upon further direction of the Town 

Council, an ordinance will be presented as an agenda item during a subsequent meeting.   

 

The proposed revisions contain the following notable provisions: 

 

 The Town will continue to provide refuse collection services to residents in the Town through 

a contract with a third party.  Unless the Town Manager agrees, the refuse collection services 

will not be available to multifamily residences containing three or more units or to non-

residential customers. 

 

 The Town will provide recycling services through a contract with a third party.  The recycling 

services will be available to any customer receiving the Town refuse collection services. 

 

 Customers may opt-out of the Town-provided refuse collection service and/or the recycling 

collection service by providing written notice to the Town Finance Director.  

 

 Customers using the Town services must use the waste collection containers provided by the 

third-party contractor, place the containers in a readily accessible location for pick-up and not 

overload the containers.  Customers not using the Town services should procure their own 

containers. 

 

 Waste collection containers must be kept off the street, curb, sidewalk and all other public ways, 

except for the period beginning 6:00 p.m. on the day prior to the day of collection and ending 9:00 

p.m. on the day of collection. 
 

 Customers using the Town services will continue to be billed with their monthly water bill. 
 

 

  


